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Grace and peace to each of you my brothers and sisters in Christ, from God our Father and Jesus Christ 
our Savior!   
 
We pray that this letter finds each of you and your families well.  It is again with Jesus joy that we look 
forward to serving with you this year during our annual session of the Florida General Baptist 
Convention, Inc.  
 
Once again we are making a macedonia call to all Ushers and Nurses across our state to support and serve 
with us during our FGBCI annual session, April 2nd thru April 7th.  Once again, we will be in session at 
the Embassy Suites hotel located in Orlando. Please make your hotel reservation and registration for the 
Annual session as soon as possible.  The Ushers and Nurses should register under the Parent body.    
 
I pray that the FGBCI will have another recipient of the Sallie M. Titus Humanitarian Award for 2017. 
An Usher or Nurse worthy of this award is an individual who has exemplified service in their community, 
local church, State Convention and National Convention.  If you have an Usher or Nurse whom you 
believe to be worthy of this humanitarian award please submit their names to me as soon as possible. All 
recipients are required to be present at the NBC Annual session in September 2017.   
 
Dates to remember: 
FGBCI Annual Session – 4/2/17 -4/7/17 
NBC Congress – 6/19/17 – 6/23/17 (serve during the Dean’s hour and the President’s hour) 
NBC Annual Session – 9/4/17 – 9/8/17 (Copp classes available)  
NBC Winter Board – 1/15/18 – 1/15/18  
 
Please email me if you plan to attend our annual session in April and let me know what days and times 
you will be available to serve.  Also, for more details about our upcoming 2017 sessions and updates from 
our 2017 NBC Winter Board meeting, please make plans to be on our conference call on Monday, March 
20, 2017 at 7pm.  Please call free conference call # 712-775-7031, Passcode #169-570-860. 
 
To God be the glory for the things that He is doing, has done and is about to do for this great Ushers and 
Nurses ministry!   
 
Your humbled servant,  
Mini s t e r  Sharon  P.  Sau l s b y  
Minister Sharon P. Saulsby, FGBCI Ushers Ministry, Director  
 
Cc:  President James B. Sampson 


